
	

Purbeck View School

Purbeck View were delighted to welcome back Doctor Clark and his 
vaccination team at the end of March. Over 125 staff and 8 students have 
now received their Covid-19 vaccine using the on-site clinics since January 
2021. 

The school has recently been providing extra learning surrounding vaccines, 
how they work and how scientists have worked together to produce them.

We are incredibly grateful for the support shown by Dr Clark and all the staff 
at Swanage Medical Practice, not only with the vaccination clinics, but for all 
their help and guidance during the pandemic.


